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Route 82/Morris Avenue reopened in both directions 

following watermain repairs in Union Township 
Ramps from Route 22 to Route 82 and Ingersoll Road also reopened 

 
(Trenton) – Route 82/Morris Avenue was reopened in both directions last night following the completion 
of emergency watermain repairs near the Lowes shopping center in Union Township, Union County. 
 
Route 82/Morris Avenue was reopened in both directions at approximately 9:45 p.m. on Monday, 
December 23. In addition, the ramp from Route 22 eastbound to Route 82/Morris Avenue eastbound and 
the ramp from Route 22 westbound to Ingersoll Terrace reopened around the same time. The road and 
ramps were closed following a watermain break on Tuesday, December 17 near the Route 22 overpass 
and the entrance to the Lowes shopping center in Union Township. New Jersey American Water and its 
contractor worked around the clock to locate the break and repair the watermain. 
  
Motorists are encouraged to check NJDOT’s traffic information website www.511nj.org for construction 
updates and real-time travel information. For NJDOT news follow us on X (Twitter) @NewJerseyDOT, on 
the NJDOT Facebook page, or Instagram @NewJersey.DOT. 
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